
 
The American Regions 
Math League (ARML) 

Goes Local! 
 
 

What is it? 
 
ARML Local is a contest held every spring at high schools.  These schools host one 
or more teams of six students from each participating school.  The contest format is 
similar to the national ARML competition, with short-answer Team, Individual, and 
Relay Rounds.  Local contests will run on the same weekend and results will be 
aggregated nationwide so teams can see how they compare to schools in other 
regions. 
 
Interested? 
 
To run ARML Local contests, we need ARML Local coordinators!  Coordinators 
organize the local contests, bringing together volunteers and teams for a day of 
challenging, exciting mathematics.  If you have not organized a contest before, 
don’t worry.  You will have the support of other coordinators through our 
discussion boards.  High school math coaches, coordinate the contest with at least 
one other school and your school’s first team is free (the fees are $30 per team).  
College math clubs and math enrichment programs, reach out to your community to 
get talented math students interested in your program!  Help spread ARML Local! 
 
The 2016 contest and results are available at http://www.arml.com/arml_local/ 
 
The 2017 contest will be held over the weekend of April 22nd and 23rd.  
 
To learn more, contact Paul Dreyer at ARML.Local@gmail.com. 

 
ARML Local: Now Closer Than Ever! 


